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This Week at Wheatfield 

Staff have been busy putting up a number of new displays around the school this week. It has been lovely 

to see so much of the children’s work celebrated around the building. I hope that you are able to drop in 

and take a look at these displays during our Arts Week (see below for more details).  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Parent Survey 2019 

We have just opened a survey to find out more 

about what parents think about Wheatfield 

Primary. You can access this online via the 

SurveyMonkey website.  

 

 

The survey consists of ten questions with multiple-

choice answers. There is also a space, beside most 

questions, to write a short comment if you wish. It 

should take no more than a few minutes to 

complete. 

It is important for us to gain the views of families 

as we plan for our future. This survey is designed 

to gain a general view of how parents feel about 

the school and the service if offers.  

The survey will remain open until midday on 

Monday 3rd June. Once it has closed, the school’s 

Senior Leaders and Governors will look closely at 

the outcomes. We will also share our strengths 

and next steps as a result of the survey.  
 

Follow the link below, to complete the survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CWW2KGT 

 

 National Assessments 

Year 6 pupils are taking their SATs (national 

assessments) next week. This is one of four 

statutory assessment points for children in English 

schools. The other assessments take place at the 

end of Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. For more 

information about this, please visit the following 

page on our website:  

http://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/our-

learning/national-tests  

 

 

As you may be aware, we are holding an Arts 

Week the final week of this term (starting Monday 

20th May). Each class will follow the theme of 

‘Celebration’ to commemorate Wheatfield’s 20th 

birthday. Throughout the week, children will be 

immersed in a range of artistic experiences 

through workshops and class activities. All 

children will also have the opportunity to 

contribute to a whole school project led by ‘The 

Creation Station’. 
 

Come and Celebrate our Work 

Families are invited into classrooms on Friday 24th 

May (8:45am - 9:10am) to celebrate the children’s 

learning with their own ‘class gallery’. 
 

Can you help? Materials and resources needed.  

There are some items we need for our projects 

which you may have lying around at home. If you 

are able to donate any of these items, please hand 

them into the school office … 
 

Old shirts (for painting shirts) / nuts, bolts and 

washers / magazines / newspapers / wool / bottle 

tops of any size or colour / round plastic bottles of 

any size / shoe boxes / thick card.  
 

We look forward to seeing you on the last day of 

term to show you all of our amazing learning. 
 

Mrs Midlane (Art Leader) 

A reminder that our RSE (relationship and sex 

education) workshop for families is running on 

Tuesday 21st May @ 6.00pm. This session will be 

run by a consultant from the Jigsaw group.  
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Dates for Term 5 & 6 (new dates are highlighted) 

 

Date Event 

w/b Monday 13th May SATs week for Year 6 pupils (national tests) 

Friday 17th May @ 9.15am 1E class assembly – 1E families welcome to attend 

w/b Monday 20th May Arts Week in school 

Tuesday 21st May @ 6.00pm RSE workshop for families  

Friday 24th May Term 5 ends 

Monday 3rd June Term 6 begins 

Tuesday 11th June @ 6.30pm Meeting for new Reception families (September 2019 intake) 

 

This Week’s Awards 

This term we are focusing on the value of ‘responsibility’.  
 

 Values Achievosaur   Values Achievosaur 

RM Tanush Guna  RC Mikado Ellis 

1B Isabelle Sanvi  1E Akshaj Anoushka 

2M Diti Isiodos  2CM Yogi Tilly 

3G Harry Jannat  3D Aayan Mia 

4M Ansh Jaytreyee  4GM Shriyaa Abby 

5B Phoebe Kayla  5M Cole Saanvi 

6B Reuben Nancy  6W Lara Charlotte 

 

Sports Day Dates 

We will be holding two sports days next term 

which families are invited to attend. Following the 

success of last year’s events (which were led by 

the Shine Sports coaches) we will be following a 

similar format this year.  

We thought you would appreciate having the 

dates in advance in case you wish to take time off 

to attend … 
 

Infant Sports Day – Tuesday 18th June 

Junior Sports Day – Wednesday 19th June 
 

Both events will run on a morning (roughly 9.00 – 

12.00). We hope that lots of you can attend and 

lend your support.   

Family Running Club 

Our family running club are having their first 

meeting tonight at 4.15pm in Little Stoke Park – 

please join us if you fancy a half hour jog before 

the weekend begins! We will meet again for the 

next two Fridays (17th and 24th May) at the same 

time and venue. The more the merrier! 

Year 6 Breakfast Club – next week 

Year 6 children will be able to attend a free 

breakfast club every day next week (in their 

classrooms) to help them settle into school ahead 

of their SATs. We hope your child can join us.  

Eid Party – Friday 7th June 

As you will probably be aware, some of our 

families are currently observing Ramadan and will 

soon be celebrating the festival of Eid to mark the 

end of this period.  

A group of families have generously offered to 

hold an Eid party on Friday 7th June at 3.30pm. 

They will be providing food and drinks and would 

invite all members of the school community to 

come and join them. If the weather is good then 

this will be in the main playground, if not then it 

will be in the small hall.  

We hope that this will be a good chance to find out 

a little more about Ramadan and Eid from families 

and children within our own school community. 

We hope that many of you are able to come along.  
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